

14th March 2022

Waipuna Hospice Incorporated

Tauranga OMS PO Box 15557 Tauranga 3144 New Zealand

Dear Tauranga OMS patients and staff,

Our sincere thanks for your kind donation of \$2000.00 raised by the sale of gold removed from patients teeth. We are overwhelmed with the inspiring ways our community raises the much needed funds to support our work at Waipuna Hospice. Your donation will assist us to make a positive difference for the families we support during their difficult times.

We are so grateful to Tauranga OMS patients and staff for making this donation. The last 2 years have made raising funds to provide services to the community extremely difficult. It has only been through the generosity of organisations and people such as yourselves that we are able to continue providing these vital services. Your contribution will assist us provide specialist medical and nursing care to patients with terminal illnesses, as well as an extensive range of support services to patients and their whanau.

From us all at Waipuna Hospice, thanks again for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Thurlow Chief Executive Officer

Kichen